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PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone

Tel:  01977 723550

www.purstoninfants.co.uk

10th October 2016
Dear Parents/Carers 
Disco
On Thursday, 20th October, we will have our usual half-term disco, from 3 15 to 4 30 pm.  This term the disco will have a fancy dress theme, please bring any party clothes in a bag for the children to change into. The charge is £1, including refreshments and is payable beforehand. Please ensure prompt collection of your child after the Disco.
Scarecrow Competition

Following on from the success of last year we will once again be holding a Scarecrow competition on Monday, 17th October. Children should bring their decorated scarecrow and 20p to school that morning and place it, together with their name, on the designated table for their class, in the shared area.  The scarecrow should be no larger than 20cm in height. Judging will take place throughout the week and winners will be announced in assembly on Friday, 21st October. 

Featherstone Food Bank

Once again we would like to help the Faith Net Food Bank which is supported by the Gospel Hall, Methodist Chapel, All Saints Church and St Thomas Church. Food collected by the churches is distributed within the local area.  We hope you will agree that this is a worthwhile cause and help us by sending donations of non-perishable items such as tinned goods, pasta, rice, pasta sauces, etc., by Wednesday, 19th October. Please do not send glass bottles or jars.
Swearing
I would like to bring to your attention that on a number of occasions recently I have received complaints from parents and staff concerning children’s behaviour and parent’s use of inappropriate language on school premises when dropping off and picking up children. Many people find such behaviour offensive, unacceptable and anti-social. It would be appreciated, therefore, when on school grounds, everyone would refrain from using inappropriate language as this is not an example we would wish to set the children. Also in accordance with our Behaviour policy and Home School Agreement I would like to make it clear that the behaviour of children is parent’s responsibility before and after school.

Half term Holiday

School will close for half term on Friday, 21st October and re-open to children on Monday, 31st October 2016.  

Finally, have a lovely half term break.

Yours sincerely

S Leather (Miss)

Acting Headteacher
	The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Acting Headteacher, Sarah Leather, supported by the Deputy, Philip Barnett and Learning Mentor, Kerry Dyas.  

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503                  social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk


